
 
Hillsboro High School -  
Public Input Requested 

 
 

Gerry Spinner, Gabe Springer and Willie Cobetto will be hosting a public engagement meeting 
on August 30th at 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm in the Hillsboro Jr. High School Cafeteria. This meeting is to 
develop a planning process and gather public input on behalf of the Hillsboro School Board 
Building & Grounds Committee. This will be the first in a series of meetings needed to develop a 
strategy addressing the infrastructure and building needs at the Hillsboro High School. 
 
The goal is to gather public input and provide communication along the way as the school 
board attempts to tackle the issues at the high school campus.  We realize the community has 
an enormous voice in shaping the future of its schools, and the school board and sub-
committees need as much input as possible along the way in order to reach workable 
acceptable solutions. 
 
The group is also requesting additional assistance in the facilitation process.  If anyone is a 
trained facilitator, working on a LEAN or Project Management certification, or willing to assist, 
please attend the meeting or contact any of the above. 

 


